

PAOLO GENTILONI

MEMBER OF THE EUROPEAN COMMISSION ECONOMY

Rue de la Loi, 200 B-1049 Brussels Tel. +32-2 295 02 50 Paolo.Gentiloni@ec.europa.eu

Brussels, 17 February 2020

Ares (2020)1152621

Dear Mr Cook,

Thank you for your letter of February 6. I also enjoyed our conversation in Davos.

It is very important, not least in the current transatlantic context, that companies such as Apple engage constructively in the discussions on the tax challenges arising from digitalisation. I therefore appreciated your commitment to support the current multilateral efforts underway to address this issue.

I look forward to pursuing our dialogue on future occasions.



